
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A reminder that we are a nut and egg free school. 
 
If you are providing a packed lunch and/or snacks, please note that we are a NUT & EGG FREE 
school; we have some children and staff with allergies, so please do not send any nuts, eggs, nut 
products or egg products into school including peanut butter, nutella, nut bars, egg sandwiches or 
scotch eggs. We also ask you not to include mayonnaise in packed lunches. 
 
Thank you. 

 


